
 

 
 No Scholastic Book Orders this month! 

Thank you to everyone who purchased 

books throughout the school year so we 

could earn free books for our learning 

library!! 

 
A newsletter for the Living Lord Lutheran 

Church Preschool  

4 and 5 year old student families.  

 

 

• Teacher Appreciation Week is May 9-13 Reminders will be sent 

 through email of what we have planned each day! 

 

• MWF last day of school is Monday May 16 

 

• Mrs. Adair’s class –last day of school is Tues. May 17 



Happy May Birthdays 

 

May 6– Mrs. Adair 
 

 

• NO SCHOOL Wed. May 18 

• End of Year Program 

• Church Sanctuary 7pm 

• We will share some songs we have learned 

this year and play the hand bells as well. 

• The end of year photo journals will be 

available for your child to take home with 

them after the program also! 

• All are welcome! 

Wed. May 18 
Program 

7pm 

Looking Ahead to Summer 

VBS will be taking place at Living Lord 

this summer June 13-17 from 9-12 daily! 
For more info contact Cara Peroutka at 

peroutka2004@gmail.com  



 

~Mother’s Day 

~Growing Things/Worms 

~Spirit Week 

      -Water Day  -Alphabet Day 

 -Outdoor Play Day (A letter will 

 come home explaining!) 
 
 
 

 

It is hard to believe that the school year is about to 

come to an end.  We hope that your preschooler has 

enjoyed his/her time with us as much as we have en-

joyed  teaching, playing with and watching each one 

blossom and grow.  The entire staff appreciates the 

many ways in which you have shown your support for 

our program this year, and thank you for giving us the 

privilege of partnering with you as we lay a foundation 

upon which your child’s future learning can be built! 


